
 

 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT                                                  Monday, November 18, 2013 

 

  

Walker Family Cancer Centre hosting community session  
on radiation treatment in Niagara and the future of cancer care in our region 

  

An expert panel from the Walker Family Cancer Centre will discuss radiation therapy, 
including myths and truths, the unique Canadian connection, and the future of cancer care in 
Niagara at a public engagement session to be held Wednesday, November 20. 
  

The evening’s events will also include a tour of the new cancer centre featuring the state-of-
the-art radiation suites.  
  

  

“Blending Radiation Therapy into the Cancer Treatment Mix: What does this 
mean for Niagara” 

A Bill Rider Memorial lecture 

Date: Wednesday, November 20 

Time:  6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  
Location: St. Catharines Site, Second floor Community Leaders Auditorium  
Park in Lot A 

All are welcome 

RSVP: Mary.Dietrich@niagarahealth.on.ca 
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Media contact:  
Rebecca Slavik, Communications Specialist, 905-378-4647, ext. 43879; 
Rebecca.slavik@niagarahealth.on.ca 
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